
Grizzly Bizz 

June 8, 2018 

Dear Grizzly Families, 

It has been quite a year! On behalf of all our staff, THANK YOU! Thank you for 

your support. Thank you for trusting us with your children and being a part of our 

school community. We hope that you have an incredible and restful summer!  

Report cards can be accessed today at 3:00 on Parent Portal.  

Have a great summer!    

Sincerely, 

Megan Bricker, Principal 

Portola Springs Elementary 

Follow us on: 

 Instagram @ GrizzliesofPS 

 Facebook.com/portolaspringselementary 

Click on Google Translate if you’d like to translate this email.  

 

Upcoming Dates 

 Tuesday, June 12th- Office closes for summer 

School Information 

Next Year School Information 

In July, you will begin receiving information regarding our upcoming school year. 

Should you need any information prior, please access our school website that 

will remain updated all summer at https://portolasprings.iusd.org .  

 

PTA Information 

https://my.iusd.org/LoginParent.aspx?page=default.aspx
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lCYCIXJecWD3MMWxudqCKQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcFY4HP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly90cmFuc2xhdGUuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgABh1o0WvsoMBs~
https://portolasprings.iusd.org/


 

Amazon on your phone  

We can now link Amazon apps to our school account to send .5% of the profits 

to Portola Springs! Please click here for details.  

 

If you shop on Amazon, we encourage you to use the Amazon link below. 

Automatically, 0.5% gets donated directly back to our school. It’s that easy!  

https://www.amazon.com/?tag=posppt-20  

 

Register your Ralphs Club card with our school. Through their Community 

Contributions program, they donate a portion of your purchases back to our 

school. You can register your card here.  

 

IPSF Information  
IPSF Ambassador Alert 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1d7ikOosCtCVbN8VqegTI1fXMVjrYimgzCsNvSK53o-g/edit?ts=5b196645
https://www.amazon.com/?tag=posppt-20
https://www.ralphs.com/topic/community-contribution-2
https://ipsf.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/IPSF-Ambassador-Alert-May-2018.pdf

